## St Bede's Catholic Voluntary Academy

Collum Avenue, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire. DN16 2TF - Tel. 01724 245151 - admin@stbedesacademy.com

Headteacher: Mr R. Hibbard

'We commit ourselves to love, respect and serve one another as disciples of Jesus Christ'



14th July 2023

Dear parent,

It was really pleasing to see so many parents at the awards evening last night. The end of term is always a busy time and this year has been no exception. This has included a number of different trips, sports day and today we have a French themed activity to celebrate Bastille day.

I would like to make all parents aware of the following information in relation to the early finish on Friday and the arrangements for the beginning of next term

## Friday 21st July 2023 - End of Academic Year 2022/2023

The school finish for the summer holidays on Friday 21<sup>st</sup> July. As is the school tradition we will close for the summer holiday at 12:25pm. School buses have been arranged to collect students at this time.

As we will finish at 12:25pm, students will not be in school for lunch. If your child is eligible for free school meals and would like to be provided with a packed lunch please contact kglynn@stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk or call (01724) 245151.

## September 2023 - Beginning of Academic Term 2023/2024

The school will slightly stagger the start to the new term:

- Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> September: The school is open to Year 7 students only.
- Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> September: The school is open to all year groups.

In the final week I will be speaking to students about their safety over the summer, particularly around open water, railways and roads. There is further information about this on the safeguarding section of the school website.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the very best for a restful and safe summer holidays and look forward to seeing you in September.

Yours sincerely







